
Circular No. 14 of 2024                                                                                   25   September, 2024

Dear Sisters and Brothers,

Sub: Updated link for “NUSI Skills Support” financial assistance to NUSI members 

You are aware of the "NUSI Skills Support" financial assistance program, designed to aid our
esteemed NUSI members in advancing their skills and knowledge within the service industry.
Due to the overwhelming response and the thousands of seafarers who have benefited,
NUSI is pleased to announce the updated link for “NUSI Skills Support” program and will
continue to be offered permanently.

At NUSI, we recognize the importance of continuous learning and professional development
in today's rapidly evolving job market.  We understand that financial constraints can often
hinder individuals from accessing the necessary training and skill development opportunities
required to further their careers. 

The "NUSI Skills Support" program aims to bridge this gap by offering financial assistance to
eligible NUSI members who demonstrate a genuine need for support in pursuing relevant
training programs or courses.

This financial assistance, as per guidelines, will be provided to NUSI members if they have
themselves paid course fees to do STCW or Skill enhancement courses. This welfare
initiative is open to NUSI members as below:-

1)   Seafarer should be an up-to-date NUSI member for a minimum last three years.
2)   NUSI will decide the amount of financial assistance as per NUSI guidelines.
3)   Training courses from 1    April, 2024 onwards.
4)   NUSI members who wish to avail “NUSI Skills Support” should apply using the updated  
       link below link or by scanning the QR code https://zfrmz.in/dmxCvjFzcGMNlxY2kCwl
5)   Proof of course fees receipt should be uploaded.
6)   Proof of completion of the course should be uploaded.
7)   Only savings bank account details will be accepted (NRE/NRO account will automatically
      cancel the application).
8)  For any  inquiries or further information regarding the "NUSI Skills Support" financial  
     assistance program, send an email only to nusi.skills@gmail.com 

We wish you all the best in your pursuit of knowledge and skills enhancement.

Warm regards, 

(Milind Kandalgaonkar)
General Secretary -cum- Treasurer
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